
Monday, June 11, 2018 
 
 

 If you haven’t checked out your TWO summer reading assignments, be sure to stop by the 
library this week!  For your second book, we still have openings in some of our Teachers’ Choice 
book clubs!  Sign up today! 

 Hey Seniors!  Don’t forget to get your ticket to the Grad Night Party. The Grad party is an 
overnight event after the graduation ceremony to celebrate with your friends.  There will be 
activities at several locations, prizes, snacks and transportation.  Space is limited so please get 
your ticket soon.  There are still a few scholarships available.  Registration Flyers are in the 
office. 

 Senior lunch is now FREE!  If you paid for senior lunch and would like a refund, please see Ms. 
Malo in the Treasurer’s office.   

 Volleyball open gym is after school today until 4:30.  All students interested in playing volleyball 
are welcome to come!  See Kelsey Meuret or Brooklyn Johnson for questions. 

 Last week the 2018 Seagull Boys Golf Team held their end of the season Awards Night and 
celebrated a true championship season.  All golfers were recognized for their efforts and 
participation this year in the golf program.  Special Awards were earned and presented to the 
following golfers:  Scholastic Award:  Andrew Olson, Pete Spiene Coaches Award: Ronny Kildall, 
Bill Gowen Most Improved Award:  Andrew Olson, Ken Tucker Low Medalist Award:     Austin 
Duffy, Captains Award: Andrew Martin, 1st year letter award: Ronny Kildall.  

 
 


